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There is no Assembly 100 Meeting on November 7, 2018 

A message from our FN George Ribellino, Jr. 

As we begin the month of November, a time traditionally set aside by Catholics to remember both the 

Saints and all those who have died.  All Saints Day and All Souls Day set the tone for the month.  The 

pain of death and loss touches all of us and it is a time that we turn to our faith for the consolation in the 

loss of loved ones. 

 

We also honor our veterans (past and present) who defended our freedoms and way of life in the United 
States of America.  We pray for those who have fought, whose spirits and bodies are scarred by war, 
whose nights are haunted by memories too painful for the light of day.  We pray for those who serve us 
now, especially for those in harm’s way and shield them from danger and bring them home. 

Thanks to Worthy Faithful Comptroller Bud Boucher for coming up with the idea to do a 50/50 raffle at 

every meeting.  It is a fun and easy way to raise some money for the Assembly and a chance for a Sir 

Knight to win some money.  So remember to bring some cash to the meetings. The tickets are 6 tickets 

for $5 or $1 for one ticket.  Our next raffle will be at out December 5th meeting. 

 

We have some great events in the coming weeks and hope that you and your family can take part in.  You 
will see some of the events on the back page of the newsletter.  
 
If you are interested in ordering the new uniform, please go to www.kofcuniform.com.   For those with the 
old regalia, you do not need to order a sword, baldric and gloves.  If there is anyone interested in joining 
the color corps for the first time, the Assembly has a few swords that we can give on a first come, first 
serve basis.  If anyone has any questions about the new uniform, please email me at 
gribellino@sbcglobal.net or Color Corps Commander Scott Criscuolo at scott6173@icloud.com. 

Another Fundraiser that Brother Bud Boucher is helping us with is Ambit Energy.  This is a very simple 

program.  The Assembly will receive between $ 2.50 and $9.00 per meter per month (based on each 

person’s actual consumption) for anyone who signs up to use Ambit as their electricity provider under 

the Assembly 100 Affiliate Program. This is a program Ambit has created for non-profit organizations to 

generate funds for their charitable activities.  Email SK Bud for more details at 

bud@fashionfloorcoveringandtile.com or call him at 203-858-9951. 

  

Check out our website at Assembly100.org or on Facebook @Assembly 100.   
 
Thanks again for all that you do for our Assembly and the 4th Degree.    Vivat Jesus! 
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Color Corps and Assembly Events-All are welcome to these events even if you are not a member of the 

Color Corps. 

Color Corps Commander-Faithful Captain, Scott J. Criscuolo-203-858-6042 or scott6173@icloud.com 

 

November 4, 2018 
Pastor Installation-Father Peter Lenox 
St. Joseph’s Church, South Norwalk 
Mass 10am, Muster 9:30am 
 
November 9, 2018 
Veterans Day Mass and Assembly 
Our Lady of Fatima Church and School 
9am Mass, Muster 8:30am 
Assembly at school to follow the Mass 
 
November 11, 2018   
Field of Honor Flag Ceremony 
Veteran’s Park-Norwalk 
Ceremony at Noon, Muster 11:30am 
 
November 15, 2018   
K of C Silver Rose Prayer Service 
St. Matthew Parish 
Service 7:30pm, Muster 7pm 

 
December 2, 2018 
Diocese Special Needs Mass 
Holy Cross Parish, Fairfield 
Mass 2pm, Muster 1:30pm 
 
December 8, 2018  
Confirmation Mass 
St. Joseph’s Church, South Norwalk 
Mass 5pm, Muster 430pm 
 
Save the Date-3rd Annual Patriot Dinner-Saturday, May 11th at 7p in the Knights Hall at 16 Hendricks Ave 
(next to St. Ann Club) 
We voted at the October meeting for proceeds to benefit the Female Soldiers: Forgotten Heroes Home 
program at Homes for the Brave in Bridgeport 

 

 

mailto:scott6173@icloud.com


 

 
      

 

 

    

 

   

     

 



 

 


